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Dear Future Third Grader, 
Our first day of school will be here before you know it. We are looking forward to getting to know you and your third grade classmates!! In third grade, we are going to learn many wonderful things this year! We are looking forward to an exciting, educational school year with you and your family. It would be helpful if you had the following school supplies for the first day of school:

· 4 – one subject spiral 80 page notebooks, wide ruled (1 blue, 1 red, 1 green, 1 purple)

· 1 – stiff cover 100 page, black and white marbled composition notebook, wide ruled
· 3 – two pocket folders without prongs (1 blue, 1 red, and 1 purple) **NO sparkly folders because the labels do not stick to the sparkles.**
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1  - two pocket folder with prongs (green) 

· 3 or more – glue sticks

· 1 – bottle Elmer’s glue (It’s the best brand!)

· 1 box crayons, no more than 24 count
· 5 or more sharpened wooden pencils or mechanical pencils

· Hand held pencil sharpener with cover to collect shavings

· 1 – pair of scissors
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1 -  Highlighter (not YELLOW)

· Erasers for the tops of pencils

· 1 - small school supply box 

· Backpack (preferably without wheels) 
During the summer months, stores have great discounts on school supplies, Target and Wal-Mart are usually the best stores with the best deals!!

You will not need a binder, colored pencils, or markers. On the first day of school, we will place labels on your folders and notebooks that your teacher has made for you. If you have any difficulty getting these supplies, please let your teacher know.

Parents often ask if there is anything that our classrooms need. These are some of the items that we go through rather quickly. It would be greatly appreciated if students were willing to donate the following items:
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Boxes of Kleenex

· Rolls of paper towels

· Extra glue sticks

· Waterless hand sanitizer

· Clorox wipes

· 1-gallon Ziploc bags (boys) and quart size Ziploc bags (girls)

There are some items that you may have around your house that would be very useful to your class:

· Old board games, complete with all pieces

· Old tennis balls

· Old magazines (The magazines need to be appropriate for children to look through (i.e. Good Housekeeping, and the like. Please do not send in magazines like People, or Vogue.)

We look forward to seeing you on the first day of school!!

The Third Grade Team (
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